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PUBLIC NOTICE 
RESCHEDULED STREET AND CURB PAINTING ON MAIN STREET 
 
STREET AND CURB PAINTING will occur between 5:00 AM – 12:00 PM on Friday, November 
8, 2019 on the following street locations:  
 

• West Main street (Downtown corridor) 

Due to fog and moisture on the originally scheduled date, street and curb painting has been 
rescheduled for Friday, November 8th.  
 
The painting will take about six to seven (6-7) hours to complete. Barricades with signage will 
be placed at the street locations for additional notification. 
 
Safe parking and traffic flow are some of our highest priorities for traffic safety. The City also 
understands and apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause in your home or 
business. 
 
For more information or concerns, please see our website at www.ci.carlton.or.us or contact City 
Hall at (503) 852-7575.  
 
Posted: 11/06/2019 

Please Post until 11/11/2019 
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